PUBLIC NOTICE

HENRY COUNTY COMMISSIONERS WILL MEET ON
DECEMBER 12, 2018 AS SCHEDULED BUT HAVE
CANCELLED THEIR DECEMBER 26, 2018 MEETING
& RESCHEDULED IT FOR DECEMBER 19, 2018

THE HENRY COUNTY COMMISSIONERS WILL MEET
ON DECEMBER 12, 2018 AS SCHEDULED AT 6:00 PM
BUT HAVE CANCELLED THEIR SCHEDULED MEETING
SET FOR WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 26, 2018, AT

6 P.M. & RESCHEDULED IT FOR WEDNESDAY,
DECEMBER 19, 2018 AT 6 P.M. THE MEETING WILL
BE HELD IN THE HENRY COUNTY COURTHOUSE,
OLD CIRCUIT COURTROOM, SECOND FLOOR,

101 SOUTH MAIN STREET, NEW CASTLE, INDIANA.

THE PUBLIC IS INVITED TO ATTEND.
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